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BLOCK CAPTAINS STILL NEEDED - PLEASE! 
 
If you live on Meadow View Road or north of the 
stop sign intersection on Pine Spring Road, we 
need YOU! We are still missing block captains for 
areas 6, 7, and 8 in the neighborhood. The block 
captain role is simple and not time intensive. If 
you can take a 30-minute walk four times a year, 
you can represent your area as block captain. 
PLEASE let us know if you can help by emailing:  
pinespringcivicassociation@gmail.com. 
 
 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 
Dear Pine Spring neighbors, 
The time has finally come for a neighborhood gathering! I hope you and your families will join us on 
Saturday, August 28 in the Cedar Hill cul-de-sac for an outdoor evening of food, fun, and reconnection. 
Thanks to ad revenue from our new Directory this year, we are able to offer the neighborhood some extra 
fun with a food truck, which we think is a better idea these days than a buffet-style potluck. Please flip this 
Parade over for more party details, which you can also find on our community 
website https://www.pinespring.org/. 
 
Read on for more neighborhood happenings, and please keep in touch with your PSCA officers with any 
questions or ideas for life here in Pine Spring! 
 
Yours, 
Jenn Stofferahn 
PSCA President  
 

TRAFFIC CALMING UPDATE: 
 
Following this spring’s ballot initiative, the county’s 
measure to provide Pine Spring Road with three 
speed humps has been approved. The county 
reports that we should expect installation of the 
humps around October of this year. Thank you to 
all who participated in the vote on this important 
safety and quality of life issue in our neighborhood. 

 

DID YOU KNOW? 

The land south of Arlington BLVD in the vicinity of Graham 
Road was formerly the site of the Falls Church Airpark. It 
primarily catered to general aviation hobbyists and civil 
defense. If you look closely on this 1955 USGS map, you can 
see the roads of Pine Spring in the upper left. For more, visit 
the Wikipedia page: 
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Falls_Church_Airpark 
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